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In place of Brian’s ‘Cockpit Corner’ article this month,  we will just have a reminder that officer elections 
will be held at this month’s meeting. The nominations for the BFMS Officers for 2020 are as follows: 
 
President – Brian Sherman 
Vice President – Wayne Sherman 
Treasurer – Scott Voth 
Secretary – Scott King 
 
The meeting will be held at Platz’s on Saturday, December 14th at 12:00. Attendance is requested. 
 

 
 
 
 

Any questions or comments 
should be directed to 

Scott King at: 
skyking@ptd.net 

The next meeting of the 
BFMS will be at:  

PJ Whelihan’s (Platz’s) 
 

Saturday, December 14th 
at Noon 


